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The ElImer Wolfe Judy Center Early Learning

Hub invites families with children aged
birth through pre-k (not enrolled in EWE

pre-k) to join us for...

“/)JUDY CENTER\®

EARLY LEARNING HUB

“"ma‘ ﬂntiCS!

Thursdcy, April 13
9:30‘10:3qu

Join the Judy Center and Wildlife
Adventures staff for some animal
antics! Animal antics will teach your \ //
®

family about the wonderful and
fascinating nature of animals and
how to take care of our environment.
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¥y [m] Click here
feh-2 o register
or scan the
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https://forms.office.com/r/sXWvZ8uL6y
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This document was developed with funds from the Maryland State Department of Education,
Division of Early Childhood. ?

NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION
The Board of Education of Carroll County does not engage in discrimination that Is unlawful or contrary to Maryland State Department of Education
guidance on the basis of age, color, genetic information, marital status, mental or physical disability, ancestry or national origin, race, religion, sex, sexual
orientation, gender identity, or gender expression. The Board of Education of Carroll County is firmly committed to creating equal employment and
educational opportunities for all persons by providing an environment that supports optimal academic achievement and productive work and is free from
any form of unlawful discrimination, including access to school facilities, educational programs, and extracurricular activities. The following person has
been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies: Director of Human Resources, 125 North Court Street, Westminster,
Maryland 21157, (410) 751-3070.

ADA ACCESSIBILITY STATEMENT
Carroll County Public Schools (CCPS) does not discriminate on the basis of disability in employment or the provision of services, programs or activities.
Persons needing auxiliary aids and services for communication should contact the Communications Office at 410-751-3020 or publicinfo@carrollk12.org,
or write to Carroll County Public Schools, 125 North Court Street, Westminster, Maryland 21157. Persons who are deaf, hard of hearing, or have a speech
disability, may use Relay or 7-1-1. Please contact the school system at least one (1) week in advance of the date the special accommodation Is needed.
Information concerning the Americans with Disabilities Act is available from the Director of Facilities Management, (410) 751-3177, or the
Communications Officer, (410) 751-3020, 125 North Court Street, Westminster, Maryland 21157




